
 
Bonneygrove Primary School 

Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH 
 

 
Dark Lane 
Cheshunt 

Herts 
EN7 5ED 

Tel: 01992 307900 
Email: admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk 

 
 
4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Internet Safety at Home 
 
It has come to my attention that pupils in Morpurgo Class are accessing inappropriate content via 
online searches and streaming platforms such as YouTube.  This content has then been discussed 
whilst at school.  I have spoken to the class about appropriate behaviour and online safety whilst 
at home. 
 
We would like your support in updating parental safety controls on the children’s electronic 
devises in addition to discussing appropriate conversations between peers when taking part in 
online group chats.  As part of our computing curriculum, we will continue to offer guidance on 
appropriate online use.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss Difrancesco 
Class Teacher and Year Four Year Group Leader 
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